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The revisions first draft; a time to gather initial thoughts, ideas and general comments 
 
The first draft of the revised SI Workbook created some interesting discussion with mixed thoughts 
over the suggested exercise answers being introduced into the back of the workbook, which have 
been included as an aid to students in the learning process prior to the course. 
 
In the main it was felt the revision was a huge improvement, with added sections on CPD/Mentoring 

section receiving good feedback and felt well needed. The groups believed this type of information 

could be increased on by including more information on staff training, what to expect from a newly 

qualified DI or DI new to your centre and further links and reference to other RYA resources such as 

operating procedures and principal notes enhanced the recourses contained.  

 
A few concerns were raised, such as a feeling that the club SI course was different and the course 
and workbook no longer reflected this, the workbook being a little large, could windsurf and dinghy 
be split into two separate workbooks. 


